

























Ed Buckbee
Translation
Dr. Kutterner
Is MSC still bucking the idea of any schroud? (Still attached sketches) Now MSC is in trouble itself with this noise. Please explore once more.

The new foam Shroud proposal on MSC, it’s described in attached "backup NOTES." B































Ed Buckbee
Translation
Scott Fellows- What action do you recommend? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.H.-A deal is a deal! B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.H.- I think testing on the pad is the only realistic way of doing it. I fully support your proposal. Will this have the effect of an additional delay on the launch date of SA-5? Is is possible (since the S IV stage is the obvious bottleneck) to run tests with a dummy S-IV prior to assembling the real S IV onto the first stage? Please explore with Lindstrom and Gruene. B








Ed Buckbee
Translation
Bonnie- Please arrange with Vic and Bart. B 

Ed Buckbee
Translation
(If my arithmetic is right: 2 x 705+ 1410) B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
HH- How about the Northrop contract? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Outcome? B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.H.K.- These studies should include NERVA and electric propulsion for deep-space portion of trip, of course. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
O.K. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Don’t forget that Sat I will be phased out and replaced by IB. There will be no Sat I in 1968!! B










Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.M.- Am I expected to attend this? (I hear about this for the first time and are highly booked for both days) Also: what happened to Shea’s Systems Review Meeting on the 22nd?

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Please clarify and notify me at once!! B 




Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.H.- In the non-pressurized portion of the S IC?

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Please be a bit more specific as to location. B 

Ed Buckbee
Translation
I saw Harry Finger on 3 May in Chicago. He told me he was concerned that Seamans hadn’t o.k.’d his minutes of the meeting yet and might have second thoughts about the matter. He said it didn’t affect the agreements with the Navy but possibly a few other things(with which Dr. S. had indicated agreement in our meetg with him) Please keep me posted. B

(See attached report dated May 3 by Scott Fellows)



















Ed Buckbee
Translation
Eberhard- Who will be named? B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.W.- I’ll see them at 10:00 am 16 May (with you I hope). B



















Ed Buckbee
Translation
BF- See also my remarks on Heimburg’s 5-13 NOTES. B































Ed Buckbee
Translation
D G- … provided S IV is on time, which it ain’t. B










Ed Buckbee
Translation
KH- Why wasn’t this problem recognized long ago? Why were we astound to this fact only by bombs? (Request also Bill Fortune’s comments) B 








Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.H. - I had a very helpful discussion with Seamans on this subject. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
Will do. B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
HHK- Agree. Suggest you clarify the proprietary information aspects first. Meeting could get stale if companies withhold their most promising ideas!! (Just as an example: the [illegible] chamber). B





























































Ed Buckbee
Translation
Yes, by all means. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
 E.S. – URGENT – We appointed Capt. Bollinger as the contact man to Tullahoma. Since Tullahoma has been set up by the AF as lead center for the entire MSFC/AF co-op effort, we shouldn’t do anything that he hasn’t coordinated with his Tullahoma counterpart. This is what we agreed upon with Gen Rogers!! B



















Ed Buckbee
Translation
D. Grau- Please settle this. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
W. Mrazel- f.y.i. B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
B.F.- Suggest you take some slides along to convince him that those facilities aren’t temporary. B
















Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.H. -How much remains for cold plate cooling? B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
I hope you have made sure that we’ve not violating any legalities! B

























Ed Buckbee
Translation
M- SAT (Dr. Lange)-- (George) Stoner (Boeing) was quite concerned about this trip. I promised him to look into the matter and write him about our concern, reasons for trip and findings. Please prepare a suitable dear George letter. B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
H.M.- Shouldn’t we bring this up in Man Council? Please provide backup notice for me. B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.M.- This is in direct conflict with the official OMSF flight mission schedule! B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
What’s that? Do you mean Special Assignments Office (Hueter)? B











































Ed Buckbee
Translation
Plus the required attitude control propellants for the 4 ½ hr coast. Right? (How much is that?) B




Ed Buckbee
Translation
I thought this was a new agency. Happy to hear it is not. B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
Remarkable gain! B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
No. 

Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.H.- May well be. Have mountains of correspondence. B

Ed Buckbee
Translation
[Note from Bonnie to Dr. Haeussermann]
Ask Ruth von Saurma 876-2928. She has the foreign correspondence file. Bonnie


Ed Buckbee
Translation
Neither do I! 



















Ed Buckbee
Translation
O.L.- Request short (written) briefing on this before we see S&ID on 14 June. B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
W.M.- DOD has been pushing NASA to accept a joint program at Edwards. Please keep me posted and let me know if there are further delays. B







Ed Buckbee
Translation
JS- Request occasional briefing on what we can and should re-arrange. B








